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Dear Parents, 

Aprons on and get ready to bake! Please join us in creating a showcase of baking talent 

to enjoy at the Summer Fair on Saturday 24th June. We would really value your support. 

Children, please bake a plate of your favourite cupcakes. Perhaps you have a secret recipe, 

a tempting topping or a flair for decoration? 

Adults, please bake a plate of your best scones – plain, fruit or cheese. There will be Cornish 

clotted cream and delicious preserves to indulge in with these at the Summer Fair. 

Prizes will be awarded to the winner in each category, to be judged by independent experts.  

Your creations should be brought to school either by 1pm on the day of the Summer Fair or 

on Friday 23rd June. 

Best regards,  

Your PTA 

The Great Hemdean House 
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